
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/11/2013 1:37:35 PM

Subject: FW: ABC vouchers at DSS

 
 
From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2013 1:07 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: ABC vouchers at DSS
 
Katherine – the House proviso that gives $10.8 million to DSS for ABC vouchers (the old welfare to work program for 
day care) – do y’all have a position??  Our concern is that DSS is not capable to determine educational criteria – and 
you are mixing federal money for all kids with education money for four year olds. 
 
Thanks!
Martha
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